CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

Refer no. 6-31/Recruit/UTHM/DCN/DHS/13-14/377 dated: 04/11/13

The Vacancy notice published on 09/11/13 in the Daily Telegram for Walk-in-Interview
under District Health Society, Nicobar for various posts scheduled on 27t November, 2013
has been rescheduled due to some administrative reason .and will be conducted on 5%
December, 2013 at the office of Deputy Commissioner, Nicobar,‘vfrom 10:00 AM onwards,
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